
• Pennsylvania State Historic Preservation Office 
PENNSYLVANIA HISTORICAL AND MUSEUM COMMISSION 

June 28, 2019 

Mr. David Kimmerly 
City of Allentown 
435 Hamilton Street 
Bureau of Planning and Zoning 
Allentown, PA 18101 

RE: FY2019 Certified Local Government Program Grant 
City of Allentown, Lehigh County 
ME# 61906 

Dear Mr. Kimmerly: 

Due to an unanticipated increase in Pennsylvania's apportionment from the Federal Historic 
Preservation Fund (HPF) for fiscal year 2019, I have the pleasure of informing you that the City's FY2019 
CLG grant award has been increased. The increased HPF funding has allowed the PA SHPO to provide an 
additional $3,000 in grant funding for the previously approved project, bringing the total award to 
$25,000. This increased funding amount will not require matching funds beyond what was provided for 
in the initial grant agreement. An amended grant agreement and project budget will be prepared and 
sent to you in the near future. I trust this is welcome news and that the funding will enable the City to 
continue doing great work on behalf of its historic places. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Cory Kegerise at (215) 219-3824 or ckegerise@pa.gov for CLG program 
related questions. If you have administrative questions relating to the grant agreement contract or 
invoicing, please contact Rhonda Johnson at (717) 783-2838 or rhojohnson@pa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

G~~~~~ ~ 
Andrea L. MacDonald 
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer 

cc: Cory Kegerise, PA SHPO 
Rhonda Johnson, BMS 
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